
CIRCULARS 60/2020:  COVID-19 Preventive Measures 

  
In response to the developments surrounding COVID-19, MCAST is postponing two 
events that would include a large numbers of attendees. 
  
The following activities will be postponed until further notice: 
  

•       Master’s Graduation Ceremony scheduled to take place on Thursday 12 March at 
6:00 pm and 

  
•       the Talent Show scheduled to take place on 18 March at 11:00 am 

  
It is our responsibility to take care of our community by taking preventative measures. 
MCAST will continue to seek guidance from the Public Health 

authorities and update its information through circulars and website. We will keep 
updating this information depending on the changing national or 

international conditions and as soon as they are available. 
 


